Dear Mayor Finch and Council Members:

This letter is for your consideration and approval in the matter of a Memorial
placement in Darling Park of the late Marilyn Frame. This request is on behalf of
her niece Sharon Frame.

She would like to plant a tree or bench for the park in honour of her Auntand |
understand that we have to go through council for their approval.

After your consideration of this request or if council requires more information
please contact

Ruth Erb at

Sincerely,

o Lh

Ruth Erb



